
 

In Science we will be learning 

all about light and shadows; 

the importance of light in our 

lives, how shadows are created 

and the factors that make 

them change. 

In Maths, we 
will be learning 
about Fractions, 

Time and 

TimesTables.  

This term,      
Starlight Express 
will be swimming. 
Please ensure that 
your child has their 
swimming kit 
every Wednesday!  

 

  

This term the 
children will be 

creating their very 
own Puppets in Art 
to make their own 

Puppet show as part 
of their Fabulous 

Finish!  

This term, year 3 will be 
continuing with DT, 
Music, R.E, Spanish, 

Computing, PSHE and 
Geography. In P.E we 

will be exploring Tennis 
and Cricket and Dance!  

 

Please can you make sure the children 

have their P.E kits for their lessons!  

Wicked- Monday and Friday        

Jungle Book- Tuesday and Friday    

Starlight Express- Tuesday and 

Wednesday  

Please remember to read daily. All 

homework is set every Friday and 

found in the home link book and online.  

  

During our learning journey 

‘Who’s Afraid of The 

Dark?’ we will be exploring play 

scripts and the core text Wolves in 

the Walls by Neil Gaiman.  Once we 

have studied the text, we will be 

writing our own play script based 

around things that go bump in the 

night.  

 

Reminder of our Special Spiderwick Showing Friday 26th April 10- 12 

at Cineworld! We are so proud and excited! Tickets are still available!   

Term 5 Fabulous Finish ‘Puppet Show’ – More details to follow nearer the 

time but will be in the afternoon.  

Thursday 23rd May – Wicked  

Friday 24th May – Jungle Book and Starlight Express   


